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The Oregon Funeral Directors Association (OFDA) would like to submit this testimony in regard to HB 
2317.  While OFDA has officially taken a neutral stance on this bill, it appears that the remedies it 
brings will allow for a more equitable Mortuary and Cemetery Board makeup, while not altering the 
public member representation.  OFDA has no objections to HB 2317 or the -1 amendment. 
 


